
LEARNING JOURNEY TO

GARDENS-BY-THE-BAY

The Environmental Science members went for an 

adventure at the Gardens by the Bay on 20 September 

and were wowed by the wonders of  nature as they 

immersed in learning about biodiversity of  the Cloud 

Forest and the impacts of  human’s activities that 

threaten the survival of  our world’s flora and fauna.



Pupils listened attentively to the instructions and went into the Cloud Forest to learn 

about plants and animals that can strive in cool, high altitude environment. 



Pupils learnt about 

deforestation and how it 

contributes to global 

warming.



A visit to the Dome brightens up 

our day!


